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June 11, 2009 
 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
  It is my great honor and privilege to recognize the Everbright Chinese School on its 
8th Anniversary and to commend Everbright and all of its volunteers for the important 
community contribution they have made.  
 
  Since it was established in 2001, Everbright has provided countless young people 
with the opportunity to learn the Chinese language, better understand Chinese culture, and 
participate in enrichment programs including English, mathematics, and SAT preparation. It 
has been a special collaborative effort by Everbright educators, parents, donors, and 
students that has made the last 8 years of success possible. I would like to take this 
opportunity to recognize and applaud that effort.  
 
  The success of Everbright and its students is certainly a point of great pride for 
Edison Township. On behalf of the residents of Edison I thank you for your hard work and 
dedication and encourage your continued commitment to community service.  
 
  Congratulations and all best wishes for another 8 years of great success! 

  
       Sincerely, 

 
      Jun H. Choi 
      Mayor 


